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           Agenda Item Submittal 

 

 

Item To Be Considered:   PEV Charging Station Proposed Fees & Fee Schedule Amendment 

 

Board Meeting Date: August 13, 2024 

 

Prepared By:   Sonia Johnson – Finance Director  

      

Overview:  To ensure the continued availability and maintenance of this service, we are proposing a 

fee for using the PEV charging station. 

 

These fees will help cover the costs associated with electricity usage, maintenance, and potential 

future upgrades of the charging infrastructure. 

 

The proposed fee was based on an average of other local jurisdictions in the area.  Our proposed fee 

for vehicle charging is $.20 per kWh and an additional $5.00 per hour after 3 hours of the vehicle 

being fully charged. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Background Attachment(s): Fee Schedule FY 2024-2025 with proposed fees 

 

Recommended Action: Motion to approve the PEV charging station proposed fees & the Fee 

Schedule Amendment for PEV charging station fees. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


